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Greetings Musicophiles (“music lovers”),  

 

Please continue to promote music within your Unit and Post.  Let’s get the love of music out to everyone.  Let’s 

do this together.  Use your imagination and spread the love of music and our Country.  Together, we’ve got the 

music in us!.  Turn other people on to music.   

 

We have given the choir a new name, “The American Legion Family Choir”.  They are wearing their name 

proudly.  I’m certainly proud of the men and women who lend their voices to the American Legion. Please 

continue to encourage your members and Post to participate in “The American Legion Family Choir”.  The 

more voices participating the better we sound.  On that note, I was asked by District 11 President, Stephanie 

McMullen, to attend a Unit 115 meeting.  There I met two potential new choir singers.  Both are female 

Veterans.  One, is a Unit 115 new member.  

 

Moving forward to Convention in June.  I’ve already chosen songs for the “American Legion Family Choir”.  

Plus adding new songs to play during Convention.  I’m always adding new songs.   I’m looking forward to 

seeing you at Convention.   

 

Please remember “Year-end Reports are due May 1, 2024.  I’m looking forward to seeing all the marvelous 

things your Units are doing.   

 

 “Music is healing.  Music holds thing together.” 

 

Prince 

 

amblonde01@gmail.com 

602.999.4054 cell 

 

  

With a song in your heart.  

For God and Country, 

 

 

Alma Matttingly, Department Music Chairman 
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